
 

 

   A Visit by SAIMET and NEUPA 

 

 

SAIMET and NEUPA  organised a visit by a group of education officers from 
different parts of the world to HJS on 20th March 2017.This visit was organised 
to familiarise the foreign education officers with this unique institute and its 
valuable contribution in the field of education. A power point presentation on 
the mission of our school and the various activities being conducted here was 
shown. In an interactive session with the guests, the Principal, Mrs. Kavita 
Singh answered their queries about the school. The guests lauded the efforts of 
all the people involved in the smooth running of this institution. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


